NFBMD At Large Chapter Meeting Minutes for June 17, 2025

The Presidential Release was played at 7:35PM.
The meeting was started at 7:58PM by Marguerite Woods, President.
The round robin took place. Everyone announced themselves, stated where they are in
the state, and answered the question “Do you write letters to your representatives to
support the bills of the NFB?”
There were approximately 20 members on the call.

Tonight’s guests are Jesse and Sherry Shirek. They moved to Maryland from North
Dakota. Jessie works at the NFB center. They spoke about their backgrounds, how they
met, and how the federation has helped them. Jessie also talked about Newsline.

Sharon talked about the upcoming National convention and that you could attend it
virtually.

There will be no July meeting, and the next meeting will be in August.

The meeting adjourned at 8:56PM.

Respectfully Submitted by Danielle Earl, Secretary
